Ken Mills Twin Mountain, NH 03595

13 June 2023

Selectboard, Town of Carroll, NH 92 School Street Carroll, NH 03595 COPY

Dear Town of Carroll Selectboard,

I am writing to tender my resignation from my position as a member of the Selectboard, Carroll, NH. It is with a heavy heart that I make this decision, as I have greatly enjoyed serving the community in this capacity. However, due to unforeseen circumstances regarding my professional obligations as an airline pilot, I find it necessary to step down from my position.

As you may be aware, my role as an airline pilot requires me to maintain a demanding international schedule, which often includes irregular and unpredictable work hours in addition to my commute to New York. Despite my best efforts to balance my commitments, it has become increasingly challenging for me to fulfill my duties as a Selectboard member effectively and find balance in my personal life. I firmly believe that the Selectboard's work requires dedicated and consistent involvement, and I regret that I am unable to provide the level of commitment and attention that the position deserves.

In light of my impending departure, I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition. I am available to assist with the transfer of responsibilities, and support the board during the process of identifying and appointing a suitable replacement. Please let me know how I can be of assistance in this regard.

I would be remiss if I didn't express my sincere appreciation to each member of the Selectboard; town employees and the various town committees for their support, guidance, and collaboration. I have learned a great deal from our interactions and have grown both personally and professionally as a result.

Thank you for your understanding and for allowing me the opportunity to serve the community as a member of the Selectboard.

Sincerely

anne All

Ken Mills